Attend CPI Day, Sept. 1 (nyit.edu)

Dear Colleagues:

Welcome back to the fall 2021 semester! This is a reminder that the 2021 CPI Day
occurs on Wednesday, September 1 from 10:30 a.m. to noon (ET).

Improvement efforts are most promising when actions are informed by valid and reliable
data. Our goal is to provide data “at your fingertips” so that targeted strategies can be
developed for improvement. To that end, we will review data and reports from NSSE
(National Survey of Student Engagement) surveys and New York Tech'’s student course
evaluation system (SmartEvals).

Agenda

e Welcome from Provost Gonzales

e Welcome from Associate Provost Michaela Rome

e CPI 2.0 Implementation Update (Mike Lane, Senior Director, RADS, and
Shifang Li, Director, Institutional Effectiveness)

e Presentation of NSSE Data, with New York Tech’s results disaggregated in
a new Power Bl dashboard (Shifang Li and Arunima Grover, Research
Analyst, Institutional Effectiveness)

e Understanding How to Use Your Student Course Evaluation Report
(Mohammed Moizuddin, Director, Institutional Research)

e Q&A and Suggestions

Join the webinar: https://nyit.zoom.us/j/99535976234

Sincerely,

Junius J. Gonzales, M.D., M.B.A.
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
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